From: Schmaler, Tracy (OPA)
Reich, Steven (ODAG); Weich, Ron (OLA); Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); Grindler, Gary (OAG);

To:

Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Richardson, Margaret (OAG); O'Neil, David (ODAG)
Sent: 9/6/2011 9:54:30 AM
Subject: . ATF |

What's the Department's response to reports that an Arizona man was allowed to transport grenade parts to
Mexican cartels with the knowledge of law enforcement - including ATF and US Attorney's office in Arizona?
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